
   
 

OSWAYO VALLEY HUNT CLUB      Wayne Altland, President              

95 Big Rock Drive 

Dover, PA 17315 

(717)215-1937 

June 1, 2020   

 

Dear Fellow Oswayo Valley Hunt Club (OVHC) Member:  

 

The time of year for renewal of your membership in the 3,070 acre lease of the OVHC is here.  Hopefully, all 

members had a chance to enjoy the lease this year.  The major portion of our hunting season is ahead of us, 

and I must prepare the necessary information to send to Forest Investments Associates (FIA) who owns the 

property including the members’ names and addresses for the 2020-2021 year.  To get this done, I will need 

the membership fees in my possession by June 20th each year.   

 

By June 30, 2021, our agreement will be the same as all other FIA leases in that memberships will be from 

July 1 of the current year to June 30 of the next year.  The new membership rate will be $350.00 per person 

per year.  This payment will cover your full membership until June 30, 2021.  The due date for annual 

memberships will be June 1st each year.   

 

The annual membership fee schedule will now be the following:  

•   Full membership: $350.00 due by June 1st 

•   ATV-Spouse with Full membership: $150.00  

•   Family membership: $550.00 (includes spouse and up to 3 children under age 18 living at home)  

o   Additional children: $50.00 each  

•   Hike/Ride membership: $150.00 each (no hiking or riding during turkey, deer, and bear seasons)  

 

When sending membership fees, please print out exhibit B from the OVHC website and be sure to fill it out 

(including your email address) and sign it.  This information is required per FIA’s lease agreement.  

 

Checks should be made out to:  Oswayo Valley Hunt Club  

Mail payments to:  Wayne Altland, 95 Big Rock Drive, Dover, PA 17315  

Phone: (717)292-5263 or Cell: (717)215-1937  

Email: wayaltland@yahoo.com  

 

As always, I will need to submit a deer kill report (especially antlerless) to FIA in January 2021.  As a result, I 

must get your kill information in December after the seasons are over.  For those who own property adjoining 

or near the lease, and you harvest a doe on your property, please let me know as we have a set number each 

year.  If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me by leaving a message on my cell phone as that 

will be the quickest way to get a response.  

 

An OVHC membership makes a great gift.  Feel free to provide my information to other friends or relatives.  

Our membership is limited but most years we have a few openings.  Thank you for helping to keep this area 

open for your usage.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Wayne Altland  

President, OVHC 

mailto:wayaltland@yahoo.com

